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DOMESTIC 200 g

C-I-L

KERIGARD(R)
HOUSEPLANT INSECTICIDE

PRESSURIZED SPRAY

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REG NO 13519
PCP ACT

DANGER    EXPLOSIVE

EXTREMELY FLAMMABLE

GUARANTEE:  pyrethrins 0.02%
rotenone 0.13%

technical piperonyl butoxide 0.25%

Chipman, A Business Unit of C-I-L Inc.
Stoney Creek, Ontario

L8G 3Z1

KERIGARD houseplant insecticide is for use on African Violets,
Ivy, Bracken and Boston Fern, Fuchsia, Philodendron, Rubber
Plant, Gloxinia and similar plants.

DIRECTIONS

Put plants in suitable place.  Spray 45 cm to 60 cm from target,
using one second bursts, avoid over wetting.  Spray under and
upper leaf surface.

Aphids:  Red Spider Mites, Exposed Thrips and certain other
insects--Repeat as necessary.  White Flies, Mealy bugs--Repeat
frequently, being sure to thoroughly wet mealy bugs.

PRECAUTIONS
KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

Do not spray in hot sun, excessive heat or when excessively wet;
do not spray on plastics, asphalt tile or furniture.  Do not use
on Maidenhair Fern, Lantana, Moss Fern or Cyclamen.  Remove fish
and bird cages from room during spraying; do not apply to humans,
pets or birds.  Do not contaminate food, utensils, dishes or
water.  Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid breathing spray mist.  Avoid
contact with skin; wash thoroughly after using.



HAZARD:  Do not use in presence of open flame or spark.  Content
under pressure.  Do not puncture or use near heat or open flame. 
Keep at room temperature, do not store or place in areas over
50'C.  Do not throw in fire or incinerator.

**************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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